
 
 
 
 

SAN DIEGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ORDER 

 
 
DATE/TIME: FEBRUARY 23, 2021 1700 HOURS 
 
NUMBER: OR 21-08 
 
SUBJECT: NALOXONE EXCHANGE 
 
COST CENTER: 1914131111 
 
SCOPE: ALL MEMBERS OF THE DEPARTMENT 
 
DEPARTMENT PROCEDURE AFFECTED: N/A 
 
 
Naloxone (trade name “Narcan”) is a medication used as an antidote to reverse the effects of 
opiate overdoses. California legislation allows private persons and first responders to possess 
Naloxone and administer the antidote medication in cases of opiate overdoses. 
 
The initial doses of Narcan that were issued to Department members are set to expire March 31, 
2021.  The County’s Health Department has provided the Department with replacement doses.  
Therefore, Department members who were issued Narcan that expires in March 2021, will need 
to return their doses to Operational Support no later than March 19, 2021, for an updated 
supply. The new doses are good until September 2023.        
 
If you have any questions, please refer to San Diego Police Department Procedure 1.53 or 
contact Sergeant Ivan Garcia, Operational Support Unit, at 619-531-2172.   
 
 
Please read at squad conferences and give a copy to all personnel. 
 


